
 

PACE-EH Meeting 

Everglades City Hall 

June 3, 2019 2:00 P.M.  

 

 
Attendees:  Kirsten Lezama, Julissa Cuthbert, Reggie Wilson, Tammie Pernas, Elaine 
Middelstaet, Sherry Geiger, Thomas Lockyear, Guy Blanchette, Scott LeMaster 
 

Meeting Minutes 

Meeting called to order at 2:07pm by Kirsten Lezama  

Action Item Update: 

• Tammie has been in contact with CAT regarding the Build Grant. CAT wants Everglades City to fill 

out the application themselves. This might be due to miscommunication, because Everglades 

City does not need its own transportation system within the city, they need an extension of the 

CAT bus services that are offered to the rest of Collier County to take them to location outside of 

Everglades City. Therefore, Tammie will contact CAT / County Commissioner again to clear up 

who needs to submit the grant application.  

• There has been sight of CAT Paratransit buses coming into the city, so the action item of getting 

more people to use Paratransit is proving successful. Promotional Items to encourage 

Paratransit use have been put up around the city.  

• There is a possibility for a clinic, or healthcare services to be brought out to the city. Thomas is in 

contact with the president of the Nurse Practitioner Association for Collier County, and she 

mentioned that a Nurse Practitioner or physician could possibly set up a clinic in the area.  

 

Solution Bank/Pearl Tool Session: 

Recreation Activities and Parental Engagement: 

• The new principle for Everglades City School is going to be invited to the PACE-EH meetings to 

continue efforts to get the parents and children involved in the community.  

• Kirsten will be in contact with Tracy Villalba from CCPS regarding possible afterschool programs.  

• Drug Free Collier will be tabling at the Everglades City July 4th Celebration to gather participation 

for their Core Outdoors Event that they are holding on July 13, 2019. 

 

It was decided between the attendees that the July meeting will be canceled, and the next meeting will 

be held August 5th. 

Kirsten gave the attendees the opportunity for final remarks/comments.  

 

Meeting Adjourned: 3:10 pm 


